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Senior Planning Officer
NSW Department of Planning
23−33 Bridge Street
Sydney NSW 2000
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Received

1 3 DEC 2011

Scanning Room

Ref: Submission with regards to the Flyers Creek Wind Farm (Application
MPO8−0252).

Dear Mr Philip,

We Jason and Leanne Harris are writing to you in support of the Flyers Creek
Wind Farm. We live at Branxton in the Hunter Valley NSW and are in close
proximity of the coal mines, and live with mining pollution, therefore we would
like to see more healthy green energy in our state, such as the above wind
farm to go ahead, this will help to ensure a healthier state and country for all.

We also feel that wind farms have a peaceful and tranquil appeal to our
country side.

Sincerely,

Jason and Leanne Harris
105 McMullins Rd
Branxton NSW 2335
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